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We hope you are all excited for our Coronation
Summer Fair on Friday 5th May, 5pm-7pm!

As usual there will be some fun games for the ‘
children to participate in - and to reduce our
environmental footprint we are asking for
donations of your leftover party bag fillers to be
used as prizes.

We are sure that there are a few hanging
around in your cupboards!

A basket will be at drop off everyday from
», Monday 24th April - Friday 28th April



